
September 2023 Childcare Newsletter 

  

Summer is almost over. School will be starting for District 197 students on Tuesday, 

September 5th for grades K & 5th and on Wednesday, September 6th for 1st-4th and 6th 

grades.  

 

*Reminder to school age parents to let us know as soon as you know your child's bus 

number and drop off time.  
 

 

CLOSED FOR THE HOLIDAY 
 

*Reminder that we are closed on Monday, September 4th in observance of Labor 

Day. We wish you a safe & enjoyable holiday! 
 

 

 

 



PRESCHOOL 2023-2024 SCHOOL YEAR 
 

Fall preschool will begin on Monday, September 11th for the Monday & Wednesday 

class and on Tuesday, September 12th for the Tuesday & Thursday class. There will be 

an Open House on Thursday, September 7th from 4:00-5:30 p.m. for those signed up for 

preschool.  
 

 

50TH CELEBRATION 
 

THANK YOU for helping make our 50th celebration a success! We enjoyed celebrating 

with you! If you haven't seen the video from that evening on our social media pages, just click 

the following link: 

 

50th Celebration Video 
 

 

TINY TOTS SUPERHERO T-SHIRTS RAFFLE 
 

 

 

PARENT EDUCATION 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
We set aside some of our SUPERHERO t-shirts 
for a raffle! We will be doing this September 
18th-22nd. All you'll need to do is fill out a slip 
with you & your child's name and place it in the 
container for the correct size t-shirt. Everything 
will be out in the main lobby. We'll announce 
the winners on Monday, September 25th.  

 

https://youtu.be/p8GXztbRzFw?si=hwUU8LQjsFfT5vKQ


 

PARENT EDUCATION 

 

Our Parent Education topic of the month is "Screen time linked with development delays." 

Click here to read the article:  
 

 

LOOKING AHEAD...PIZZA FUNDRAISER 
 

 

 

 

We will be having our Heggie's Pizza 

fundraiser on October 13th-

25th. Watch for more details as it gets 

closer.  
 

  

 

 

 

https://www.cnn.com/2023/08/21/health/screen-time-child-development-delays-risks-wellness

